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6t Grade Week-Long Camping Trip to Camp Squanto

Dear Parents,

Each year as part of the Sixth Grade Week-Long Camping Trip, parents and students are invited to visit
Camp Squanto and see what it’s actually like. This open house will take place Sunday, June 11, 2023,
from 1:00 — 3:00 PM at Camp Squanto.

Camp Squanto is in Plymouth, Massachusetts and is about a 45-minute drive from Hanover.

Directions:

o Route 3 South to Exit 13 (Long Pond Road).

o Bear right off the exit onto Long Pond Road.

o Follow straight and follow signs for “Myles Standish State Forest.”

o Take a right into Myles Standish State Forest (Alden Road).

o Left at first fork: A Camp Squanto sign is on the post, Upper College Pond Road.
o Follow all signs that say Camp Squanto.

o Pass the entrances to Charge Pond and Camp Cachalot.

o Camp Squanto is the next entrance opposite Fearing Pond. (Cutters Field Rd)
o Take this right and follow this curving road to the camp parking lot.

o Turn left at totem pole into Visitor Parking Lot.

There is no official tour. Families are welcome to walk around Camp Squanto unguided and see the
tents and facilities we will be using during our week-long stay.

The open house will be held rain or shine.

If you are interested, just drop by Camp Squanto in Plymouth, anytime between 1:00 and 3:00 PM
Sunday, June 11, 2023.

Should you have any questions regarding the Sixth Grade Camping Trip to Camp Squanto, please feel
free to call Hanover Middle School at 781.871.1122 during school hours.

The Sixth Grade Teachers




